Dear Friend,

Founded in 1916 with just four boys in a farmhouse at Hawthorne, New York, The Harvey School
in Katonah, New York, has grown today into a thriving community of more than 450 faculty,
staff, and students. We pride ourselves on our warm, welcoming community and we are
committed to providing the best possible educational experience for our students and their
families.

On Saturday, April 22, The Harvey School will hold its Spring Celebration with a fun and
exciting '80's theme. The proceeds of this exciting evening will directly impact and benefit the
students, teachers, staff, programs, and facilities at Harvey. Your gift will help ensure that the
school has the funds necessary to meet its commitment to excellence.

We would like to request your assistance in providing this support to our school community. If
you have an item or gift certificate to donate, your generosity would be deeply appreciated. If
you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact me at
914-960-7180 or Ihbryant@mac.com. Thank you in advance for your consideration. Don't stop
believing!

Kind regards,
Linda Holden-Bryant

Event Co-chair
Harvey Spring Celebration 2023
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